
A very HAPPY and HEALTHY New Year to you all 
Yesterday we received the GOOD NEWS that the RADSPA DA 
No.16/0745 for the development of the Robertson Aquatic Centre 
has been APPROVED 
The Property is now ready for development subject to approval of 
a Construction Certificate. Already our Draftsman John Webb, 
Engineer David Thomas and Landscaper Brendan Smith are 
working on a quick turn around to lodge the CC soon 
There are many people to thank for their support during this 
process and we have done that over the past two days 
Your new Committee will meet next Tuesday to develop Sub 
Committee's to assist in the development and operational 
functions of the Aquatic Centre 
Next week subject to Committee approval RADSPA with contract 
a Project Manager to pull together all suppliers for the project 
We have a number of members who have offered their support 
for the following Sub Committee's 
• Fund Raising 
• Social & Entertainment 
• Construction 
• Landscaping/Garden construction 
• Internal and External Decorating/Painting 
• Publicity 
 
If you wish to contribute to any of the Sub Committees please 
advise with full contacts and any prior experience 
Looking forward to more good follow up news shortly 
 
Best regards 
Don Ferguson 
President 
0419 445 413 


